
 
 
 

Happily Ever After Building Renovation Campaign 
 
For over 30 years, the Humane Society of the Lakes has helped thousands of animals live happier, 
safer, and healthier lives; healing them with lifesaving services and connecting them to our loving 
community through adoption and fostering. 
 
After saving thousands of animals, our 17-year-old shelter is in desperate need of updates and repairs. 
These renovations are necessary so we can continue to care for the vulnerable animals we are 
dedicated to defending, protecting, and providing for daily. The estimated costs of this complete 
building renovation are $100,000. 
  
By standing together as ONE of three-hundred donors for a common mission, I believe that our 
dedicated group of donors and supporters can make a significant impact on the lives of the animals in 
need. As ONE donor among 300 with a $333 donation, you will help the animals served by the 
Humane Society of the Lakes lead healthier, happier lives while they await their fur-ever homes. 
 
We look forward to becoming ONE with you in 2023.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lori Thompson, HSL Board President 
 
(Cut here and return with Donation Form) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Humane Society of the Lakes Donation Form 
Please fill out the form below. 
  
___ Check enclosed payable to: Humane Society of the Lakes  
___ Charge my credit $333 or $______ amount 
 
Card # ___________________________________Exp:__________  
Signature:___________________________________________  
Name on Card:_______________________________________  
 
 
___ Yes, I would like to invite someone to become ONE with me:  
Name _________________________________ Email __________________________________ 
 Address ________________________________City ________________ State_____ Zip _______  
 
Please return form to: Humane Society of the Lakes, 19665 US Hwy 59 Detroit Lakes, MN 56502  
Thank you for your generosity. We appreciate your support for our Happily Ever After Building 
Renovation Campaign!  


